

Fire Building Committee Minutes
May 23, 2018

Meeting opens at 1800 with a station tour.

Attendance: Kent Walker, Brian Gallant, George Korn, Evelyn Nathan, Mark Furlong, Bill Bixby, Muriel Ingalls(Alt), Richard St.Hilaire, William Sullivan, Bill Seaman

Once upstairs discussion started, it was decided a chair and vice chair should be chosen

Chair Mark Furlong

V Chair Bill Bixby

Secretary: Sandra Seaman

Goal to have an article next March

Discussion to televise: discussion ensued, decided that with minutes being posted, regular meeting with the selectman that are televised, that these meeting do not need to be. Meeting will be announced, posted in two places.

Discussed what would be discussed such as how many stations, station size and Location.

First sub committee should be location.

Discussed

1. 11 Main St. (4 Main St.)

2.Eddie Howard's property

3.Safeway property

4.State Park, State owns it

5.Skip Clark's lease property

6.Old High school. Still in negotiations for the town to purchase the property.

7. PD moving to current FD, & FD taking over the PD lot, Cost would be high!

Mark also brought up what happens to the current Fire station. EPA discussion PFOA's changing parameters?

8. Moving highway to fairgrounds and using new highway as FD. 21/2 million to build new Highway Dept. in the Fairground.

9. State shed, shore land protection issues.

10. Pope small pox road but no access on 125

11. Ruth Alberts land on Depot Rd again no access

12. Schea land donated but have to build a road at \$300 per foot. Again would need curb cut.

Site subcommittee: Bill Seaman, Brian Gallant, Bill Bixby & Rich St.Hilaire.

Reach out to property owners for price and availability.

Selectman need to backfill Kurts position.

Next meeting Wednesday June 6 @ 6pm

Mark will set agenda, and post.

Adjourn 1936